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Counselors meet with students for transcript reviews during the following weeks:
Seniors: 8/28 - 9/1

Freshman: 9/11 - 9/15
Juniors: 9/25 - 9/29

Sophomores: 10/9 - 10/13
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Take a moment to refresh your mind in our
Wellness Room or come in during lunch.  Mrs.

Talarzyk and Mrs.Gonzalez host "Lunch Bunch"
where you can hang out, play games and meet

friends during your lunch. 



Meet your Lucky PAWS! https://rcdas.org/rcdas-pet-harbor-adopt-search
Please complete a CAREspace referral at www.rcoe.us/carespace and select Lucky PAWS today!

LUCKY PAWS
CAREspace has partnered with the Riverside County Department of Animal Services to connect you with your Lucky PAWS!
Thanks to generous donor support, your Lucky PAWS adoption fees are waived!

Please contact us at (951) 276-CARE (2273) to speak with someone from our CAREspace team!

CUDDLE KEEPSAKES
The Elizabeth Hospice provides bereaved families in the community with precious keepsakes made from an article of clothing
from their loved one. Our incredibly talented team of volunteers can transform a favorite shirt, blouse, or pajamas into a
stuffed bear or stuffed pillow that serves as a cuddly reminder of someone special. We offer one bear and one pillow at no
charge to each bereaved family. Additional Cuddle Keepsakes can be purchased (Cuddle Bears are $25 each; Cuddle Pillows
are $15 each). For more info or to become a Cuddle Keepsake volunteer, contact Cindy at 760-294-5864.

NO CHILD SHOULD GRIEVE ALONE
Caring for community members is a key element of our mission at The Elizabeth Hospice. Highly trained, compassionate
professionals and volunteers in our Children’s Bereavement Program support children through their grief and loss. Services
are free of charge and open to everyone in San Diego County and Southwest Riverside County. For more information, email
childrensbereavement@ehospice.org or call 760-223-7337.

Teen Line: https://www.teenline.org/
Take Action for Mental Health: https://takeaction4mh.com/tooltip-categories/may-is-
mental-health-matters-month-2023/
Mental Health Resources: https://www.murrieta.k12.ca.us/Page/37361
Coping During Community Unrest: https://988lifeline.org/current-events/coping-
during-community-unrest/ 
Need Help Finding a Therapist? https://caresolace.com/site/murrietafamilies
Calming Spaces: https://www.murrieta.k12.ca.us/Page/36670 
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The College and Career Center is
located next to the Library.

You will utIlize California  
Colleges throughout your four

years of High School.


